
www.fcaknights.org          Pursuing Excellence... Building Character

Upcoming
Events

FCAKnights

FCAKnights

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Friday, December 8, 2017

Christmas 
Vendor Fair
December 11-15

Christmas
Break

December 21 -
January 2

in the Foyer at Door B

December 11-15
Christmas Vendor Fair
December 12
6th-12th Grade
Strings Program
7:00 p.m. 
December 14
5th-12th Grade
Band/Choir Program
7:00 p.m.
December 15
K-12 Jean Day
December 18-20
7-12 Grade Exams
December 20
K-5 Literacy Day
December 21-Jan 2
Christmas Break
December 22
All Class Reunion
January 12
End of First Semester
January 15
No School
January 19
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
January 25 & 30
Parent Teacher
Conferences
February 19
No School

Get in the Christmas Spirit
Consider attending our 6th-12th grade Strings Concert on 
December 12th or Christmas Band/Choir Program 
December 14th . Those performing must wear white tops 
and black bottoms and a splash of red or green. Please re-
port to the designated “warm up” area at 6:30 p.m.

“​Christmas, my child, is love in action.”   
Dale Evans           Romans 12:9-10 

Jean
December 15

Day
7th-12th Grade Exams
First Semester exams have been scheduled for December 
18th, 19th and 20th.  Exams will be given in English, Math, 
Science, Social Studies, and Foreign Language. Elective 
courses may have projects but no required exam. Students 
are to be in attendance all three days as FCA does not have 
an open campus. In the event of school 
closing due to bad weather or an emergency, the exam 
schedule will be pushed back and stay in the originally 
scheduled order. Visit the school website to see the exam 
schedule.

With the winter weather upon us, we wanted to provide 
a reminder regarding school attire. Students may wear an 
FCA fleece, school approved sweater, or school approved 
sweatshirt (not on Chapel Day). On Fridays, students may 
wear FCA spirit wear sweatshirts, if they wish. Younger 
students will still go out to recess as the weather gets colder. 
Hats, gloves and scarves are recommended! 

Winter Weather Reminders

We understand that there have been changes made in the 
handbook over the past few years. For girls, the FCA Student 
Handbook states skirts must touch the top of the knee. For 
boys, the FCA Student Handbook states that uniform pants 
must be hemmed correctly and students may not wear cargo, 
denim or skinny pants. Students have until the New Year to 
make any necessary adjustments to their school attire so that 
it complies with this guideline. Beginning January 3, 
warnings and detentions will be issued to students who have 
not yet complied.  We appreciate your cooperation in this 
matter! 

Uniform Reminders


